
From: Jennifer Hall <jenh@plymouth.edu>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 5:40 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Plan - Support 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
I am writing in support of the 2021-2023 Energy Efficiency Plan.  I strongly oppose a delay in 
implementing this plan.  The longer we delay actions to reduce carbon emissions, the more expensive 
the solutions will be.  Action we take today reduces costs to our children.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jennifer Hall 
77 Spring Hill Road 
Campton, NH 03223 
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